
 

 

Clifton, NJ Family Church: Passing of Our Beloved Brother, Rev. Hirose Inose 
 
Naokimi Ushiroda 
November 10, 2022 
 

 

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 

We are sorry to inform you that our beloved Rev. Hiroshi Inose has ascended to the 

spirit world this afternoon at a hospital.  
 

As you know, Rev. and Mrs. Inose dedicated their lives to Heavenly Parents, True 

Parents, and the American providence as well as serve as the National Kodan 

Director. Please keep Mrs. Inose and her family in your prayer as we support them at 

this time.  
 

There will be more information regarding the National Family Service soon. 
 

Sincerely, 

Pastor Naokimi Ushiroda 

   

 

  

 
 


